
Welcome back! We hope you had a very merry 

Christmas and a happy new year. 

As we return to school, our topic is Pharaohs. 

After seeing the children's enthusiasm for history 

when learning about the Tudor period, we are 

sure they will love learning all about life in      

Ancient Egypt! 

We will also be learning about the geographical 

features of Egypt and writing persuasive leaflets. 

Unfortunately, we cannot currently go swimming 

due to Covid restrictions. However, we will        

continue to review this and hopefully it will be 

possible later in the term. 

Maths — area & perimeter;  

multiplication & division;        

fractions 

English — adventure stories;  

persuasive leaflets 

History — Ancient Egypt 

Geography — map work; human 

and physical features 

Art & Design — hieroglyphics 

Email addresses: 

p.docwra@newtonleysprimary.org 

e.barker@newtonleysprimary.org 

Days to Remember 

Monday — PE 

Wednesday — Topic Day 

Thursday — PE 

Friday— spelling test 



If you are not sure whether your child learns blue or green spellings, please check their reading 

record. 

This year, we will continue to be using our multiplication and division facts to help us solve 

problems. Remember, you could use TTRockstars to practise and become a Rock Hero! 




